
Lewis E. Kimball Scholarship - The Friends of Chatham Waterways 
(FCW) is seeking applications for the Lewis E. Kimball Environmental 
Scholarship. Up to $3,000 is available for upper-level undergraduate 
or graduate students from Cape Cod or the Islands that are majoring 
in environmental studies, marine ecology, or related field. For more 
information, see www.chathamwaterways.org  under outreach tab.   
The application deadline is March 31st. 
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